VILLAGE OF CUYAHOGA HEIGHTS

COUNCIL MEETING JULY 11™ 2012

Mayor Bacci called for a moment of silence for the passing of residents Anne Wallace, Jim
Attewell, John Len, and former resident Joe Crooks.

Mayor Bacci had everyone stand to say the Pledge of Allegiance and asked everyone to turn off
their cell phones and pagers.

Mayor Bacci called the meeting to order. Clerk Unger called the roll. Those present were, Todd
Bloam, Renato Contipelli, Marilyn Duszynski, Ralph Faragone, Cheryl Harris, and Barb Biro.
Also present were Fire Chief Cash, Rick Henley, Law Director Jon Greenberg, and
Administrative Assistant to the Village Hall Angel Meriwether, Police Chief Douglas Pallini,
Administrative Assistant Lee Ann Schoeffler, Building Commissioner Norm Casini, and
Engineer Todd Sciano.

Clerk Unger presented the June 13, 2012 Council Meeting minutes.

Ms. Harris moved, seconded by Mr. Bloam that the minutes be accepted as amended and placed
on file. Bloam, Duszynski, Contipelli, Faragone, Harris, Biro voting aye, none opposed; Motion
carried.

COMMUNICATIONS:

From Paula Dudukovich, Human Resource Manager at Charter Steel:

A letter to the Mayor thanking him for supporting their Company Sponsored Walk, by letting
them use the Louis J. Bacci Recreational Park without a fee.

Mr. Faragone moved, seconded by Ms. Duszynski to accept the communication as read and
place on file. All voting aye, none opposed; Motion carried.

PERMITS:
From Norm Casini:

A permit for Northeast Ohio Regional Sewer District 6000 Canal Road for the EMSC Lab &
System improvements.

Ms. Biro moved, seconded by Mr. Faragone to approve the permit pending Building and Fire
Department approval. All voting aye, none opposed; Motion carried.



























